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Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC 555 MacArthur Boulevard Mahwah, NJ 07430 

 

Please be advised that Update Prior to Sale Notice UPS7513 (Program Code K207), Rear Suspension Upgrade, 
affecting a limited number of 2014 model year Jaguar XJR vehicles, has been suspended effective immediately.  

This Program is currently undergoing review, with the two repair actions separated into Service Action K207 
(Incorrect Rear Stabilizer Bar) and Safety Recall J037 (Rear Sub-Frame Toe Link Nut and Washer Replacement), 
to be published shortly.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  


